
May 27, 2022 

Assistant Vice President, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot No. C/ 1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra(East), 
Mumbai 400051 

Dear Sir I Madam, 

SBI Life 
Apne liye. Apno ke liye. 

SBIL/F&A-CS/NSE-BSE/ 2223156 

General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 

Sub.: Reclassification to "Public" category from "Promoter" category 

Ref: Regulation 30 & 31A of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations. 2015 

In continuation to our letter no. SBIL/F&A-CS/NSE-BSE/2122/420 dated March 04, 2022 in 
respect of the submission of applications to BSE Limited ("BSE") and National Stock 
Exchange of India Limited ("NSE") for reclassification of BNP Paribas Cardif to "Public" 
category from "Promoter" category. 

In this regard, w e w ish to inform you that BSE and NSE vide their respective letters dated 
May 27, 2022 have granted their approval for the reclassification of aforementioned 
promoter to "Public" category from "Promoter" category. 

You are requested to take the above on record and bring th is to the notice of all 
concerned. 

Thanking you, 




